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PLEASE DO NOT PURCHASE SCHOOL SUPPLIES 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian(s) of Children in Nursery/Kindergarten:  
 
 
For the 2024-2025 school year it will NOT be necessary for you to purchase your child’s 
school supplies.  The classroom teachers will purchase all supplies for their students.  
We hope that this will be more convenient for parents, and save you money.  
 
In order to do this, we are asking parents to send $30.00 (by cheque or cash) on or 
before Tuesday, September 10, 2024 to cover the cost of student school supplies. 
Cheques are to be made payable to “ÉCOLE LUXTON SCHOOL” .  Please send 
payment to your son/daughter’s classroom teacher with a box of Kleenex .  A receipt 
will be issued to your child.   
 
Please see reverse for a list of items that will be provided. Students should have a pair 
of indoor running shoes (with soles that do not mark up  the gym floor and can be put 
on independently ) to be left at school.   
 
Your child will also require a backpack to carry things to and from school; as well as a 
bag with a spare set of clothes just in case of an accident.   
 
If there are any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call your child’s teacher 
at 204-589-4368. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
Nursery/Kindergarten Teachers 

 

 
 
  



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
We are providing the following list to inform you of the items that have/will be 
purchased for the school year 2024/25, on your child’s behalf, with the funds 
requested from you at the beginning of the school year. 
 

• glue 
• markers 
• crayons 
• pencils 
• erasers 
• stickers 
• paper 
• other supplies as needed 

 
 


